
POST DOCTORAL FELLOWSHIP OPPORTUNITY IN ATMOSPHERIC SCIENCE 

 

The University of Hawaii Department of Atmospheric Sciences located in Honolulu, 

Hawaiʻi has an opening for a research associate.  The position is part of an initiative to 

improve the use of satellite data in numerical weather prediction that is funded by the 

Office of Naval Research.  The position is funded at $75,000 annually for three years, plus 

benefits.  Salary may be flexible for applicants with exceptional experience.  There may be 

opportunity for extension thereafter.  

 

Applicants must have a Ph.D. in an environmental science, applied math or computer 

science.  Candidates who have experience and interest in scientific programing, AI, data 

assimilation, or numerical weather prediction are especially encouraged to apply.  Given 

the source of funding, applicants with US citizenship will be given preference, but it is not 

a requirement. 

 

To apply, email a cover letter, CV, copy of degree/transcripts, and the names and contact 

information for three supervisory references (telephone and e-mail addresses) to: 

Professor Steven Businger, businger@hawaii.edu.  The position is open until filled. 

 

For more information about the Department of Atmospheric Sciences and the research 

carried out at the School of Ocean and Earth, Science and Technology, see our sites on 

the web: http://www.soest.hawaii.edu/atmo/ and http://www.soest.hawaii.edu/.  Qualified 

women and members of minority groups are encouraged to apply. The University of 

Hawaiʻi is an equal opportunity affirmative action employer. 


